
 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that Miss. Dedicoat will be leaving our school at the end of this term. We would like to 
thank her for her contributions to the school and wish her all the best in her future endeavours. 
 
We understand that a change in teacher can be unsettling for children and their families. However, we want to 
assure you that we have carefully considered how best to cover our Year 2 class, for both the upcoming SATs 
assessments but also the final half term of the year.  
 
I am therefore delighted to share with you that Mrs. Thorpe (who currently teaches different year groups across 
school) will become the Year 2 class teacher until the end of the academic year. Mrs. Thorpe has taught at 
Carleton Park for a number of years and brings a wealth of knowledge to the role - she will certainly provide 
quality and consistency for our Year 2 children. Mrs. Thorpe will teach Monday - Thursday with Miss. Dimmock 
finishing off the week. 
 
Though the opportunity to provide an extended transition has been limited, I would like to assure you that behind 
the scenes a lot of time has been put into preparing the handover. Some of you will also have noticed that we had 
the opportunity for Mrs. Thorpe to teach in Year 2 for two days this week, which has further strengthened the 
process. 
 
We want to emphasise that our priority is to provide consistency and a quality education to your child, and we are 
confident Mrs. Thorpe is the right person to do so. We are also committed to supporting your child throughout 
this transition period, and we encourage you to reach out to us if you have any concerns or questions. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr J Ayre 
Headteacher 
 
 


